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PPR STAFF & FAM".Y

Join us for this fun, new event for PPR staff and thelr famllles' Decorate your car (or
wagon or bike!) and come ready to distribute candy to kids of all ages. Participating
kids will trick or treat from vehicle to vehicle in the Horticulture Center parking lot.
There will be a contest for best decorated vehicle and best costumes.

 You must reserve your spot in advance; space is limited. Please RSVP to
~ Kathy DeCrescio (kathy.decrescio@phila.gov, 215-683-3625) hy October 21st.
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Rain or Shine!

Bathrooms will be available inside the center.

Thls event is not open to the public and is limited to PPR staff and families only




